
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 2nd July 2021 
Our Ref: 210124 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Byron Shire Council  
PO Box 219 
MULLUMBIMBY  NSW  219 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re:  Development Application 
 Lot 1 DP 847910 – 10-12 Shirley Street, Byron Bay 
 
Newton Denny Chapelle have been engaged by BKA Architecture and Byron Shire Council 
to lodge a Development Application for the proposed establishment of the Byron 
Community Hub at 10-12 Shirley Street, Byron Bay.  
 
We have attached an electronic copy of the Statement of Environmental Effects and 
required landowner authority. 
 
We will now await confirmation from Council that the application has been received 
together with an invoice for the prescribed Development Application fees. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate contacting Karina Vikstrom of this 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
NEWTON DENNY CHAPELLE 
 
 
 
 
DAMIAN CHAPELLE 
Town Planner. BTP CPP. 


